
11/18/24

Dear Chair Andrew Brenner, Vice Chair Sandra O’Brien, Ranking Member Catherine Ingram, and Esteemed Senate
Education Committee Members:

I am opposed to HB 293. Religion has no place in the schools, and students should not be routinely pulled from class
to partake in a Christian Nationalist program. Please end the vendetta against public schools and allow us to operate
in the best interest of the children, ALL the children. It is NOT a parents' right to undermine public education. It is
NOT their right to disrupt the school day. If a parent cannot find time for religious instruction outside of the school
day, then I question their dedication to religion in the first place.

Thank you ,
Megan McClintic


